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Hon Barry House; Hon Nick Griffiths 
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POLICE ROYAL COMMISSION, LEGAL ASSISTANCE TO OFFICERS 

659. Hon Barry House to the Minister for Racing and Gaming representing the Attorney General 

I refer to the Government’s recent announcement that members of the Western Australian Police Force and 
public servants working in that Department will have access to Government funded legal assistance should they 
be called to give evidence before the Police Royal Commission, and ask - 

(1) Given that the terms of reference for the Police Royal Commission date back to 1985, will that funding 
be extended to former police officers and former public servants who may be called before the Royal 
Commission? 

(2) Will that funding also be extended to members of the public who may also be called to give evidence at 
the Royal Commission? 

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 
1.   Yes. 
2.   No. 
 


